To whom it may concern,

I am a resident in Oregon who is very concerned about the the House Bill 3063. Medical freedom is a
birth right, to see this Pass would be a crime. Opinions will always differ between people yet the
freedom to choose is an individuals right. Also there is great evidence of the dangers and damage of
today's vaccine schedule. Having children being pulled from school would be a shame. | in no way will
put myself or my child at the risk of the side effects of these vaccines, they do more harm then the initial
disease they are intended to avoid. Again CHOICE is the important thing! | urge you to deny Bill 3063 it is
a crime to take away our freedom to choose.

Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

Amber La Pointe

Williams Oregon

"The Earth does not belong to us, We Belong to the Earth" @) ~Chief Seattle



